
Headteacher’s email to parents/ carers       6.10.23 

 

Hi Everyone,  

Clubs are back!! We’d love your child to try a club – whether it’s something they’ve previously 

enjoyed, or something completely new. Find out what’s available by clicking on the link 

http://www.teesdaleschool.co.uk/useful-info/extra-curricular-activities-and-clubs 

Wellbeing groups will be starting over the next few weeks, focusing initially on our year 7 students 

who are new to the school. Staff will be working in small groups with them to ensure they are 

comfortable with new routines, lessons and expectations of the school. 

 

The Macmillan coffee morning last week, organised by our wonderful students, was a huge 

success and raised £361. 

 

Drumroll, please! We are thrilled to announce that our new student leadership team is as follows: 

Head Girl – Penny; Head Boy – Ben; Deputy Head Girl – Alice; Deputy Head Boy – Ethan; 

Welfare and Student Support Leader – Isabel; Events and Entertainment Leaders – Rosie and 

Ella; and Sports and Charity Leaders – Belle and Adam. At our Open Evening this week, this 

team, and all the students who attended and helped, made us very proud indeed.  

 

Have a great weekend, 

Anna Cleckner 

Head of School 

 


